
Single-use plastic beverage 
containers and lids  

(including coffee cups)

Plastic balloon sticks and ties Plastic confetti

Single-use plastic food 
containers and lids

EPS food/beverage 
containers

Scan to learn more
For more information, go to replacethewaste.sa.gov.au

South Australia is taking
the next steps to
REPLACE
theWASTE

These products will be phased out by September 2023

Single-use Plastic Plates Single-use Plastic Bowls

Plastic Stemmed Cotton Buds Plastic Pizza Savers

South Australians are committed to the environment and want action on single-use plastic 
products. By avoiding waste and shifting to reusable or recyclable options, we can ensure the best 

environmental outcome for our ‘clean and green’ state.

ALTERNATIVES

For information on reusable and compostable alternatives visit:
www.replacethewaste.sa.gov.au/alternatives

These products will be bannedThese products will be banned  from sale, supply  
and distribution from 1 September 2024

Plastic barrier bags Thick supermarket or  
boutique-style plastic bags

Plastic food bag tags



ALTERNATIVES

Not Banned

Alternatives 

Website
replacethewaste.sa.gov.au/contact-us

Facebook
facebook.com/ReplaceTheWaste

Instagram
instagram.com/replacethewaste_sa

Contact us

To learn more about reusable or compostable alternatives to 
the banned items, visit replacethewaste.sa.gov.au/alternatives.

Plastic zip-lock bags Multipacks of plastic 
bags sold on-shelf

Paper bags Certified compostable 
beverage containers

Vacuum seal  
food packaging

Square/rectangular  
take-away food containers

Multi-use food  
storage containers 

On-premise food  
preparation containers*

*Temporary exemption to 31 August 2029 

ALTERNATIVES

ALTERNATIVES

ALTERNATIVES

ALTERNATIVESALTERNATIVES


